
   I want to extend a huge THANK YOU to Mr. Pollard.   Last year, he came 
and helped clear our sidewalk by Klondike Ave.  This year, he has been on 
the playground after school hours blowing the rubber off of the basketball 
and foursquare areas.  We appreciate your volunteer attitude and concern 
for student safety and fun!
   Another big THANK YOU to Providence Extended Care for providing a 
classroom set of pencil boxes with glue, scissors, pencils, and colored 
pencils!  They were distributed to students who needed them.
   We will be having our Open House/Title 1 meeting on Tuesday, 
September 12 @ 6pm.  We will start in the gym for a short meeting, 
teachers will then be dismissed to their classrooms and families will be able 
to travel around the building to see their students’ classrooms, talk to the 
teacher and look at student materials.
   Here is a link to order Wonder Park shirts, if you would like one.  This link 
will be active until Sept. 18.  You can choose the sizes you would like and 
pay online.  You can choose to have the shirt(s) delivered directly to you.

September 2023-2024

September
4 Holiday/no school
12 Open House 6-7:30
18 21st CCLC begins
20 A.L.I.C.E. drill-walk to 
Russian Jack Park 10:30 am 

October
9  Indigenous Day/no school
16-19 Red Ribbon Week
19 21st Light’s On                                                     
20 Inservice/no school
25-26 Parent/Teacher 
Conferences. Students released @ 12:30 

27 Inservice/no school

September 12th 
6-7:30

Each class with 100% 
parent attendance 

receives popcorn party.

September 12th

6-7:30 pm
*

Mondays 9:50-3:30 pm
Tuesday-Friday
8:50-3:30 pm

No school on

September 4th

All Star Points

Home of the ALL STARS

                                                                     From Christine Irwin, Principal

                &

                     Donna Moats,  Assistant Principal

https://www.customink.com/g/fqz0-00ck-pbbz


Welcome back!!

I hope you all had a fantastic summer break and are ready for a great school year 
together. As your school counselor, I am so happy to be back at Wonder Park for 
another year. In my role, I am here to support families and students in several ways. 
Whether you or your students experience a challenge or change at home, there is a 
need at school, or you are unsure where to access a resource I am here to help. My 
goal each year is to help create an environment where students want to be at school 
and where this isn’t just a place they feel like they have to be. I believe that with strong 
partnerships with you as families and the rest of the dedicated staff here at our school 
we can meet whatever needs our students have and can set them up for success in the 
year ahead. Please reach out to me as questions and needs arise. Once students and 
staff can get into the swing of their schedules I’ll look forward to connecting with 
teachers to start doing classroom lessons to teach students about emotional regulation, 
social skills, goal setting, and more! 

Let’s have a great year!

Ms. Addy 



Happy Beginning of the School Year Greetings!
    We are excited to have your children in music class this year.  Making music together is such a team 
building experience.  It is a pleasure to work with them. 
    In grades K-2 we are working on steady beat, rhythm and the singing voice.
    Grades 3-5 are enjoying drum circle activities and ensembles and learning to read and write the 
musical notes.
    Family time using music can be very valuable.  Singing together or learning an instrument together can 
be very rewarding.  Even the little ones can play a drum or tambourine while adults play ukuleles or 
guitars and sing.  Making instruments out of common materials like oatmeal boxes or rubber bands on 
kleenex boxes can be fun.
    I hope to offer a music club on Tuesdays after school from 3:30 - 4:30  offering choir, instrument 
ensemble work (recorder, Orff instruments, chimes, drums, etc.).
Please look for a future flyer in September.
    Enjoy the links below for family singing, dancing, and fun.
    UKULELE LESSONS LINK – CLICK THE BLUE EYE AND FOLLOW THE SLIDES

       https://www.eemusicclass.com/shared/WCEUtmAuSsShZXzS

    HAPPY SONGS PLAYLIST– CLICK THE BLUE EYE AND CHOOSE VIDEO OR MUSIC NOTATION
        SHINE, WE’RE ALL IN THIS TOGETHER , CHICKEN DANCE, AND THE GREEN GRASS GREW ALL AROUND
           https://www.eemusicclass.com/shared/B3O0d1wMy3OVnDgr
       

      HERE’S TO A GREAT YEAR!     MRS. BUSTAMANTE    

    

Greetings from the Wonder Park Library,

My name is Kristie Benson and I am excited to be starting my 22nd year here at Wonder Park and my 2nd 
year in the library. All students visit the library weekly and have the opportunity to check out books. Check 
with your student or their teacher to find out their library day. Then, please help your student remember to 
bring their library book(s) back to school that day. 
Also, did you know the library is for the entire Wonder Park community? Parents are welcome to visit and 
check out books to share at home with the whole family as well. Stop by the library to see what’s new!

Looking forward to a great year,
Kristie Benson
Wonder Park Librarian

https://www.eemusicclass.com/shared/WCEUtmAuSsShZXzS
https://www.eemusicclass.com/shared/B3O0d1wMy3OVnDgr


Welcome to a new year at Wonder 
Park and another year of great 
physical education. This year I, Mr. 
Mestas will be here full time and look 
forward to getting to see every 
student each week.

We will be doing clubs this year at 
Wonder Park. Running club with Mr. 
Bickley is finishing up on September 
21st and our next club will be 
Basketball club followed by 
Basketball team. If your interested 
please stop by and speak with me.

   Mr. Mestas

Hello! I am Ms. Mordini, I am the health and reading specialist! We 
started this year in health learning about what it means to have a 
growth mindset and how to stay safe.
In the following health weeks students will be receiving 
age-appropriate lessons on child sexual abuse and assault prevention 
education as required under the state’s Alaska Safe Children’s Act 
(Erin’s Law).
Erin’s Law Education is comprised of two lessons (one lesson at the 
beginning of each semester) taught during the Health classes. 
Combined, these lessons meet the full requirements for students under 
the Alaska Safe Children’s Act (Erin’s Law) and are designed to help 
prevent childhood sexual abuse. These lessons will be presented in a 
non-threatening way, along with the skills needed for self-protection 
and will be handled in a sensitive, respectful manner.
Information about the lessons can be viewed HERE.
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1J4mCSGZi6GBUv14WBpiO-7g
srj7DbXtA?usp=sharing
If you do NOT want your child to receive the instruction under the 
Alaska Safe Children’s Act, you must write a letter to the school principal 
requesting that your child be excused from these specific        lessons. 

Thank you for partnering with us as we continue to provide 
learning opportunities to improve the safety and well being 
of our students.

Ms. Mordini

Hello everyone and welcome back!
My name is Morgan Berns, and I am 
the new 21st CCLC Site Coordinator 
here at Wonder Park. I am so excited 
and honored to be part of the Wonder 
Park school family and to be able to 
get to know you all!

This year, our 21st CCLC After-school 
program will be starting Sept. 18th, 
and will be Monday-Thursday 
3:30-5:30. 

21st Century is referral only, 
so please keep an eye out
for those forms!       Ms. Berns

The purpose of the Anchorage School District Visual Art 
Program, K-12, is to provide every child with a well 
rounded, sequential, and comprehensive art education.  
Through studies in the arts, students will gain the 
essential knowledge as defined by the district, state, and 
national standards in the arts.  Education in the visual 
arts and through the arts is essential for the 21st century, 
and a complete approach to learning includes a 
cumulative visual arts education for grades K-12.

A comprehensive, articulated arts education program 
engages students in a process that helps them develop 
their self-esteem, self-discipline, cooperative teamwork, 
and self motivation necessary for success in life,  It is the 
goal of the district’s Visual Arts Program to ensure all 
students have access to a rich education and 
understanding that the arts provide. 

All ASD elementary students receive art twice a month.  
They are engaged in a rich curriculum including:drawing, 
painting, printmaking, fiber, sculpture, ceramics, collage 
and art/cultural appreciation.

https://education.alaska.gov/schoolhealth/safechildact
http://www.legis.state.ak.us/basis/statutes.asp#14.30.355sault%20Awareness%20&%20Prevention
https://education.alaska.gov/schoolhealth/safechildact
http://www.legis.state.ak.us/basis/statutes.asp#14.30.355sault%20Awareness%20&%20Prevention
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1J4mCSGZi6GBUv14WBpiO-7gsrj7DbXtA?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1J4mCSGZi6GBUv14WBpiO-7gsrj7DbXtA?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1J4mCSGZi6GBUv14WBpiO-7gsrj7DbXtA?usp=sharing




1.Seating expectations
2. Appropriate time for 

applause
3. Noise level

4. Dismissal process

 WP Expectations
1. Assembly
2. Hallway

3. Restroom
4.Playground



"This year, our school will be using a screener to look at school-wide systems of support for 
social-emotional learning and behavior.  This screener, much like our academic Universal Screeners 
(FastBridge and MAP Growth), will be completed with all students in the Fall (September), Winter 
(December), and Spring (April).  Teachers will rate students relative to various behavioral risk 
factors.  The assessment is called the Social, Academic, and Emotional Behavior Risk Screener 
(SAEBRS).  The tool will help teachers identify what additional structures they might need to have in 
place in their classrooms and as well as identify students who may need additional support to 
increase their academic and social-emotional success.  This screening is completed by teachers 
and will not take away from instructional time nor require input/answers from students. 

Should you have any questions about the use of this universal screener, please don’t hesitate to 
contact Ms. Irwin, the principal. "

This is our annual evacuate and walk to Russian Jack Park as a school.  
We invite parents/guardians to come and walk with us. 

This process takes approximately 20-30 minutes 

September 20th
10:30 am






